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J. G. Keppler, Chief
Reactor Testing and Operations Branch, RO:HQ

REGULATORY OPERATIONS BULLETIN 72-3

Attached is a letter received from Sacramento Municipal Utility District
containing additional information concerning their corrective action program
for the Limitorque valve operator switch problem described in our subject
bulletin, The letter is a followup to their initial letter of reply

dated December 22, 1972,

As mentioned in our memo of January 19, 1973, we plan to follow SMUD's
activities on this matter until corrective action has been completed,
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G. S, Spencer, Chief

Reactor Construction and
Operations Branch
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